
 

 
Vision (Eyewear) Reimbursement Rate Update 
  
The Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) has updated its vision (eyewear) reimbursement 
rates, effective September 1, 2024. Key changes include: 
 

• Rate Increase : All procedure codes, except manually priced ones, have received an 
increase. 

• Code Changes : The polycarbonate add-on code S0580 has been removed and 
replaced with V2784 (lens, polycarbonate or equal, any index, per lens). 

• Additional Updates : New Excel fee schedule, legend updates, and formatting 
changes. Medicaid | Department of Health | State of Louisiana | (lamedicaid.com) 
 

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan will update their systems to reflect these changes and 
recycle all claims within 30 days. 
 
LDH has published Informational Bulletin 24-30 for your reference IB24-30.pdf (la.gov) 
 
For questions or concerns regarding any bulletin, contact UnitedHealthcare Community Plan at 1-
866-675-1607.  
 

https://www.lamedicaid.com/Provweb1/fee_schedules/Vision_Fee.htm
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2024/IB24-30.pdf

